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Chairwoman Lynn and members of the Senate Commerce Committee:

Thank you for your consideration of SB424 in the Senate Commerce Committee. As part of today’s testimony, we
included an attachment with an amendment to address fictitious business filings. Respectfully, we would like to
withdraw our request to include the amendment when you work SB424 tomorrow morning.

In visiting with interested parties today, we found more discussion needs to occur before proceeding. We do not
want to be hasty. At this time, we believe it is best to pursue the amendment as stand-alone legislation later this
session or in the 2021 session.

Thank you for your patience and understanding. If our team can be of any service to you or your constituents,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Katie Koupal
Deputy Assistant Secretary of State
Communications & Policy
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